
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  4-14-18 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Regina Coker called the meeting to order at 11:28. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 19. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation in the form of a multiple-choice quiz. 
 
Regina thanked Paul Shadwick for providing lunch.  Regina volunteered to provide lunch in 
May. 
 
There were no guests. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the minutes be accepted, Bill Lehr seconded, and they were approved. 
 
Bill Lehr gave the activities committee report.  Gaston Barrett’s fly-in to his private strip is 
May 5.  Radio jets will be at Raymond April 19-21.  Wings over Wiggins is April 21. 
 
Dee gave the financial report.  We have 43 paying members, hangar rent is on course, and 
our land note is down to $30,000 as was planned. 
 
Boyd just mowed the runway.  Dee explained about spraying and getting the grass to 
grow. 
 
The club hangar committee reported that progress is being made. 
 
Bill Lehr is replacing John Price on the nominating committee.  Dee asked that anyone 
interested in being an officer should see one of the nominating committee members. 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 11:50, Robert McCarter seconded it, and 
it was approved. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 
 


